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Minutes of Meeting of the Community & Social 
Development Committee held on 19 March 2025 at              

The Ostreme Centre 6.30pm and  via TEAMS 
  
  
 Councillors Present: Cllrs Ian Scott (Chair), Trevor Carr, Francesca 0’Brien, Phil 

Keeton, and Pam Erasmus. 
  

 Officers Present:  Kerry Grabham – The Clerk and Ian Hughes - CSO 
  
CSD2503-01 Apologies: Cllr Will Thomas 
  
CSD2503-02 Declarations of Interest 
 None   
  
CSD2503-03 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CSD2503-04 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CSD2503-05 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To approve the minutes of the previous meeting as a true record.  
To approve the minutes of the meeting held on 19 February 2025 as a true record. 
 
RESOLVED to approve the minutes from the 19 February 2025, meeting as a true 
and accurate record. 
 
Outstanding Actions from Previous Meetings  
The CSO stated that there were no outstanding actions. 
 
RESOLVED  ‘Outstanding action’ report to be updated by CSO. 
 
 
Budget Monitoring Reports to 31/01/2025 
Reports attached. 
 
Financial reports prepared by RFO, Paul Beynon who had previously circulated 
the documents to councillors.  
 
No queries were raised with either the RFO or CSO prior to the meeting in relation 
to the reports. 
 
RESOLVED to approve the budget monitoring report to 31st January 2025. 
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CSD2503-06 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CSD2503-07 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Exercise Equipment on West Cross Seafront Update 
 
The Chair, Cllr Scott informed The Committee that whilst approval had been 
obtained for the purchase and installation of exercise equipment at West Cross, 
no date had been set by SCC for their installation. 
 
RESOLVED: Cllr Scott will continue to update the committee on any progress 
being made in relation to the equipment’s installation. 
 
 
 
Mumbles Skate Park - Vandalism 
 
The Chair, Cllr Scott informed The Committee that there had been an act of 
vandalism at Mumbles Skatepark whereby a small fire had been created within 
the bowl. Fortunately, the damage was rectified within a short period of time by 
Maverick at no cost to MCC. Hopefully this was a one-off incident however the 
situation will continue to be monitored by Maverick and MCC in conjunction with 
local PCSOs. 
 
 
 
Meeting finished 6.34pm 
 
Next Meeting 16th April 2025  
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